

Chief Executives

26 March 2015

Dear colleague

## Award Decision - Right to Buy Social Mobility Fund

Thank you for your authority's recent application for the Right to Buy Social Mobility Fund. All applications have been carefully evaluated and an award decision has been reached.

I am happy to inform you that your application was successful, and Ministers have decided to award your authority the funding amount you set out in your bid for 2015/16.

I would also like to confirm that the decision to award funding to your authority at this time will have no effect on the consideration of any future application, should there be further bidding rounds for the Right to Buy Social Mobility Fund.

Yours sincerely,

Alastair Muryay

Deputy Director, Affordable Housing Regulation and Investment